Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
State Revolving Fund Program

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
FLORIDA CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION NOTICE
St. Johns County
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has determined that the St. Johns County’s project involving replacement of the existing water meters with fixed base meters and flex net system, rehabilitation of well 1 at the Inlet Beach water treatment plant, replacement of high service pumps at the Marsh Landing water treatment plant, and replacement of high service pumps and addition of variable frequency drive at the Plantation water treatment plant will not adversely affect the environment. The total cost of the project is estimated to be $6,742,410. The project may qualify for Drinking Water State Revolving Fund monies composed of federal funds and state funds. Public comment must be received at the address below within 30 days of this notice. A full copy of the Florida Categorical Exclusion Notification can be obtained by writing to: Venkata Panchakarla, Department of Environmental Protection, State Revolving Fund Program, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS#3505, Tallahassee, Florida, 32399-2400, via email to venkata.panchakarla@dep.state.fl.us, or by calling (850)245-8366.
